About Us

State Schools’ Relief is unique. No other Australian state
or territory has a similar organisation.
Since 1930, State Schools’ Relief has been providing anonymous support so that students receiving SCHOOLS'

our assistance can do so with dignity. It's our belief that every student deserves the opportunity to R E l. l E F
participate in their education without barriers.

Who are we?

State Schools’ Relief is a Victorian not-for-profit organisation that supports the needs of disadvantaged
government school students by providing new school uniforms, school shoes and a host of other essential
educational resources, including learning devices.

Our simple and practical service ensures that all students can attend school in warmth and comfort
with a greater sense of belonging and improved self-esteem, which in turn assists students to
engage in their learning and strengthen their educational outcomes.



How we help

Issues such as poverty, neglect, unemployment, health issues/ iliness, financial hardship,

bereavement, domestic violence, homelessness, and natural disasters continue to affect many

Victorian families. We work side by side with all Victorian primary, secondary, specialist and
language schools to ensure that any students facing hardship have the necessary items they
require for school.

Do you need assistance?

State Schools’ Relief provides support to any Victorian student attending a government school, on the advice of the school.

If you are a parent or carer and you need financial assistance with your child’s government education, please make an
appointment with the school principal, assistant principal, or welfare/wellbeing coordinator to discuss your situation.
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